Tim Kaine
Virginia

August 11, 2018

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to bring greetings to the George Mason University
Center for Korean Studies and the Institute for Corean-American Studies
(ICAS) as you gather for this year’s Summer Symposium.

The ICAS continues to be a respected educational resource that
promotes multilateral relations between the United States and Asia-Pacific
rim nations. Over the years, you have brought together many sectors of our
society and built strong relationships and mutual understanding around the
globe.

I commend your ongoing work throughout our communities. Best
wishes for a rewarding event.

Sincerely,
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Tim Kaine



